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Well done to...
Kingfishers - William, Elspeth,
James, Ava, Amber, Bear
Robins - Xander, Grace, Oliver,
Skye, Sophie, Jaxon
Skylarks - Charlie, Jacob, Isla,
Hugo, George, Emi
Starlings - Charlie, James,
Verity, Sophia, Isaac, Lottie
Woodpeckers - Bobby, Bea,
Minnie, Violet
Barn Owls -Darwin, Ella,
Robyn, Theo, Lily-May, Joshua FOGIS

Praise Certificates

Visit our school website for information

greasby-infant .eschools .co .uk

Happy New Year!
What a busy start we have had to 2025.
From the snow blizzard to windy storms
we have braved all weather and we are so
proud of the fantastic start all the
children have made to the new school term.
Our OFSTED report has now been released
and we would like to thank everyone again
for their kind words and support.
We look forward to seeing lots of you at
our Mental Health Workshop on Wednesday
5th February 3:30-4:30pm.  Children can
attend our creche available.

Welcome

Holidays in term time could incur a fixed penalty notice. 
For more information on the updates please see our website
and the Wirral website.  This also has information regarding
attendance & you can download future Wirral holiday dates
that we follow (apart from 5 INSET dates that need to be
set). Please put any requests in writing to Mrs Grimster by
completing the holiday request form.

Mrs Grimster

Attendance

All children have received a
letter about joining our 100 club!
Please complete the form and

send into school if you would like
a number. 

Important Dates
Spring 1 2024



What we have enjoyed this week!

F1 - Harlow
“ I liked cutting along the lines with the snips and playing in the diner!”

Robins - Jaxon
“I loved it when it snowed!  We went running in the snow and made a snowman!  I also
went sledging.”

Kingfishers - Everlie
“I like playing with the gems and making patterns. My favourite are the green and white.”

Barn Owls - Nina
“I have loved Art in my class.  The artist Mondrian uses lines and squares.”

Woodpeckers - Cordelia
“I have enjoyed our Music lessons.  We have been using the glocks to play on.”

Starlings - Myles
“In Maths we have been looking at money and counting up different amounts.”

Skylarks - Elianna
“I love all the lessons.  My favourite is Literacy, Music and PE.  We have been writing the
story of Bog Baby.”

Year 1 Hope Journey
Unfortunately, the snow stopped us attending church

but that didn’t stop us! Thank you to the Hope Journey
for coming to our school and sharing about Epiphany -
Journey with the Kings and organising lots of exciting

activities that the children enjoyed.  


